
From: Mike Stubblefield
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "Michael Barrett"; "Jerry Smith"; "Randall Hicks"
Subject: Lime Rock Resources ASAU 149 Truck line release
Date: Monday, October 17, 2016 3:07:52 PM
Attachments: ASAU 149 Trunkline analytical results.pdf

Dear Ms. Heather Patterson and Mr. Mike Bratcher,
 
Lime Rock Resources is sending analytical test results for soil samples collected from the ASAU 149
Trunk line release. On Tuesday 10/18/16 Lime Rock Resources will be conducting further excavation
at the ASAU 149 Trunk line release. A Remediation work plan for the ASAU 149 Trunk line release is
being constructed and will be submitted to the NMOCD.  Please contact me if further information is
required.
 
Mike Stubblefield
R.T. Hicks Consultants
575-365-5034
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